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2024 Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference 
February 21, 2024 

Optum and DBH have jointly agreed to cancel the Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference scheduled 
for 2024.  

 
 Optum looks forward to working with you and your agency throughout this year.  

Questions? Please contact, Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com 
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